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Editorial 
 

A Welcome Note from the Editor 
I am delighted and proud to welcome you to the second issue of Volume 2. Each article received 

and accepted is an important contribution to the already existing knowledge in the field of Biomedical 
Sciences. All the editorial team is excited about the progress of PBMJ as an international journal. As 
editor, I would like to express my heartiest congratulation to the team and welcome to the authors and 
readers. I am also grateful to the advisory board and managing editors. I hope that PBMJ can promote the 
academic and applicable research and improve the research activities and collaborations. 

 
I am aware of the bumps along the way, but we are determined to keep pursuing the research goals 

to meet the high quality standards and move forward with great courage. If you have any suggestions to 
improve, you may write to us as a reader. In the age of technology, I can actively conversate with the 
readers and get their feedback to improve the quality with their valuable input. 
 

PBMJ will continue to serve the Biomedical Sciences as an outlet for high-quality research. This is 
an exciting time for the journal and we look forward to working with authors, the Editorial board and the 
team to make PBMJ as a leading source for work in the space. 
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